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I urge the committee to support this bill. Firefighting and fire-suppressing foam 
contain PFAS, which are forever lasting and poison the landscape after use. Great 
alternatives like GreenFire Firefighting Foam and Hi-Ex Foam offer no downsides 
besides the economic opportunity cost of switching. This bill would make up for that 
difference and be a great precedent for future public service equipment.


